Academy of Model Aeronautics

5161 East Memorial Drive Muncie, Indiana 47302 (765) 287-1256 – Business (765) 289-4248 – Fax (800) 435-9262 – Membership Services http://www.modelaircraft.org



Dear Club Officer,

In keeping with an on going program of safety consciousness, it is recommended that all clubs display the enclosed Safety Posters at their flying fields. These posters are vinyl, self-adhesive and have been formulated to be as weather-resistant as possible.

To attach the pressure-sensitive vinyl to a background material, here is all you need to do:

- 1) Preferably use a plastic or metal surface that is smooth and clean.
- 2) Peel off the center strip of the backing paper, align the corners of the poster with the corners of the mounting surface, then secure the piece in place by pressing over the area where the center strip was removed.
- 3) Slowly peel off remaining back. Work from the center to one side at a time as you continue to press down; rub firmly, removing any air bubbles as you go.

Additional posters are available for \$5 each. To place your order, please contact the club secretary at (765) 287-1256, extension 291, or clubs@modelaircraft.org.